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SYNOPSIS OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 

RULE 160-4-2-.34 

DUAL ENROLLMENT 

 

Senate Bill 440 from the 2024 Legislative Session amended the graduation requirements for 

students earning their high school diploma through the Accelerated Career Diploma program.  

State Board of Education Rule 160-4-2-.34 Dual Enrollment is being amended to incorporate 

these changes.  The amendments to Rule 160-4-2-.34 Dual Enrollment include the addition of 

a definition for “state-funded core course,” amending of the list of courses required for students 

pursuing a high school diploma through the Accelerated Career Diploma program, and 

restructuring of the rule to provide clarity on Dual Enrollment requirements for high school 

students pursuing a Traditional High School Diploma versus an Accelerated Career Diploma.   
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